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Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    August 14, 2025 

AGENDA ITEM TOPIC:  Firefighter Hirings 

                 Number of Supporting Documents: 0 

Requested Action 

 Motion to approve the hiring of Connor Hamel, Matthew Sunderland, and Colin 

Zegarzewski for the position of part-time Apprentice Firefighter/EMT effective 

immediately.  

 

Background  

The department has an ongoing hiring campaign for the position of part-time Apprentice 

Firefighter/EMT. The following two individuals have successfully completed the department’s 

application and interview process, background check, psychological examination, medical 

examination and drug screening: 

 

o Connor Hamel of Hamburg Township. No FF or EMT training. 

o Matthew Sunderland of Howell. FF I & II completed, currently attending EMT-B 

school. 

 

Colin Zegarzewski of Hamburg Township previously worked for the department leaving in good 

standing in November of 2024. He has completed FF I & II training. He successfully completed 

his medical examination and drug screening. 

 

Fiscal Considerations 

Does the agenda item require the expenditure of funds? Yes ☒  No ☐   

If YES, are funds budgeted? Yes ☒  No ☐  

Fiscal year affected: 2025/2026 

Is a budget amendment required? Yes ☐  No ☒  

General Ledger numbers affected:  
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